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CAMPUS INVOLVEMENT
UNM Mobile Application

We are looking for students interested in skill development, gaming, or/and app development. 
UNM is currently developing a mobile application aimed at helping students develop essential skills. 

If interested, please contact Leonel Diaz Jr. at ladiaz@unm.edu

Section Closed

October Newsletter
Boo-Tacular!

Important Dates 
Student Health and Counseling (SHAC)

The following workshops will be offered at NO CHARGE to UNM Students Only. 
Sign up online at  http://shac.unm.edu/forms/counseling-workshops.html. 

NOTE: Students must notify SHAC if they cannot attend to avoid a $5.00 no-show fee on their Bursar's account.

* Test Taking Strategies: Thu., Oct. 1, 12:30-1:20 PM, SHAC
* Managing Test Anxiety: Thu., Oct. 1, 1:30-2:20 PM, SHAC
* Better Sleep: Wed., Oct. 14, 3:00-5:00 PM, SHAC
* Rewiring Your Brain - Changing Habits of Thought, Behavior & Emotion: Wed.,Oct. 28, 3:30-5:00 PM, SHAC

For information, e-mail SHAC Couneling Services at studentcounseling@unm.edu

*MENTAL HEALTH SCREENING DAY, Thu., Oct. 15, 10:30 AM-2:30 PM, SHAC & UNM Law School
*FLU SHOT CLINICS, Mon., Oct. 26 and Tue., Oct. 27, 10:00 AM-2:00 PM, SUB Atrium
*STUDENT HEALTH LEADERSHIP COUNCIL MEETING, Tue., Oct. 6, 12:30 PM, Mesa Vista Courtyard

Second Session Courses
NOW AVAILABLE!...  

HESS activity courses begin October 12, 2015
Sign Up NOW!!!Open Courses:

*Weight Training
*Aerobic Dance
*Karate
*Stretch and Relax
*Jogging Fitness

*Raquetball
*Pilates
*Belly Dance
*Yoga
*Aerobic Dance 2

*Country and Western Dance

UNIV 391: Student Development and Leadership Theory is a second half of the semester, 8-week course; topics include student development
 theory, leadership development, communication skills and problem solving. This class is strongly recommended for students interested in 
applying for New Student Orientation Leader and Resident Advisor positions. Students interested in learning about leadership and 
development while engaging with fellow student leaders are welcome to enroll. For more information, visit the leadership.unm.edu.

LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT
UNIV 391

Are you interested in becoming a RA, New Student Orientation Leader, Peer Mentor/Tutor, or another student-staff 
position at UNM? Would you like to learn more about Leadership and Student Development?

Fall 2015

COMMUNITY OUTREACH
Lobo Food Pantry

The Lobo Food Pantry continues October 23, 2015, from 10am-12pm! Students will have the opportunity 
to receive free groceries. Just bring your student ID, grocery bags and boxes, and even friends or family 

to help you carry your groceries. We’ll be at the UNM South Parking Lot on the southwest corner of 
Avenida Cesar Chavez and Buena Vista. We look forward to seeing you there! Our next lobo food pantry 

will be November TBA,  10am-12pm.  Visit the website for up-to-date information.

TRAVEL
National Student Exchange

Did you know lobos can travel and study across the United States?  Visit another university for a semester
  or up to a year with the National Student Exchange. Visit our website nse.unm.edu for more information 

to learn about studying on exchange throughout the United States and US Territories. Our next info
session is October 7th, at 3:30pm in the Dean of Students Conference Room.

ASUNM

Your chance to sit down and discuss the importance of Legislative Lottery Scholarship, its impacts on 
students, and how we can work together to maintain the scholarship for students!

Student Union Building Ballroom A
1:00 PM - 2:30 PM

Lottery Summit

Friday October 2nd, 2015

COMMUNITY
Indigenomics

October 5th, 2015
10:00AM - 11:30AM

Room 3010
Domenici Center: 3rd Floor

The New Mexico Center for Advancement of Research, Engagement, and Science on Health Disparities
 (NM Cares) at UNM Health Sciences Center is hosting University of Washington Ph.D Candidate in 

Genome Sciences, Patrick Keolu Fox. 

Mr. Fox is a Native Hawaiian who is investigating human genetic variation (HGV) and population
 differences in disease distribution to reduce health disparities in underrepresented minorities.

Invitation and coordination for speaker, Janet Page-Reeves, Ph.D
Logistical coordination Gabriel Cortez, BS
For questions or inquiries, please contact 

cortez26g@salud.unm.edu

We would like to welcome all to attend this interesting, informative and inspiring talk discussing 
Indigenous self-sovereignty in health disease prevention, understanding, and management.

COMMUNITY
LoboAlerts

We have learned that some people have been sending inappropriate responses to LoboAlerts. Please note that this behavior
is inappropriate for a student at the University of New Mexico.  The purpose of the alerts are to notify students of 
potential safety concerns. Inappropriate responses potentially limit the timely effectiveness of the alerts. Further, 
University of New Mexico Staff actually read these responses. It is important that all members of the UNM community 
feel comfortable in order to do their jobs and engage in their studies, free of this type of harassment. We take these 
matters seriously. Should a student continue to send harassing text messages to the LoboAlerts, the student may be 
subject to disciplinary measures through the UNM Student Code of Conduct.

Your Voice Counts!
Institutional Assessment Days

The UNM Office of Assessment is announcing a new university-wide initiative starting this fall -- UNM Institutional 
Assessment Day (IAD). The purpose of IAD is to receive feedback and gather information from students about how well 
the University is doing in ensuring that our students’ academic experiences are positive.  IAD will provide an opportunity 
for students to share their voices by taking online satisfaction surveys from various administrative and student support 
service departments that help answer questions such as:  What is UNM doing well?  What can be changed at UNM to 
make it more efficient and effective?  Also, preselected students will have the opportunity to receive individual 
scores about how well they are learning compared to their peers and other institutions by taking assessments that measure 
the development of their Core general education skills and workforce skills. IAD is scheduled to occur on October 14th 
and 15th at the UNM-Main and UNM-Valencia campuses, and October 20th and 21st (tentative) at the UNM-Gallup and 
UNM-Los Alamos campuses. Students who complete at least three surveys and/or assessments on an IAD will receive a 
UNM T-shirt and other free perks, and they will be entered in a drawing for additional prizes. All University faculty, staff, 
and student organizations are asked to encourage students to participate in IAD.

For more information about IAD or to inquire about participating in future IAD activities, please contact Dr. Neke 
Mitchell, Director of Assessment, at (505) 277-4130 or assess@unm.edu.

COMMUNITY
Copy Rights Memo

As you may be aware, organizations representing copyright owners such as the Recording Industry Association of 
America and the Motion Picture Association of America have long objected to the illegal downloading of material or the 
use of peer-to-peer (P2P) file sharing on university networks to exchange music and movies over the internet. UNM 
regularly receives notices from these organizations alleging that individual users of the University's Internet System are 
engaged in illegal file sharing. Further investigation shows that some notices are the result of compromised computers
whose owners are not keeping their operating systems up to date with patches, while others are the result of deliberate 
illegal file sharing.

While file shaiing technology can be used in lawful and constructive ways, much P2P activity constitutes copyright 
infringement. Using UNM computer resources to engage in copyright infringement violates University Business Policy 
2500 (Acceptable Computer Use). Under this policy, copyright violations could result in withdrawal of use privileges; 
disciplinary action, up to and including, expulsion from the University; or, discharge from a position of employment as 
well as other sanctions. In addition, copyright infringement places an individual at risk with respect to both civil
and criminal charges.

To continue reading, please click here: http://goo.gl/LFEl1f. 

Dear students,

Fall is in the air and we are almost half way through the semester. If you need to add a course or two 
please be sure to check out the o�ering of second eight week courses (see UNIV 391 below). If you have 
time this weekend be sure to support our Lobos as they take on our rivals to the south or if football is not 
your thing you should check out Balloon Fiesta or one of the many festivals going on in the area. 
Whatever you choose, be safe and always “protect the pack.”

Un abrazo,

“Your dean,”

Tomás

http://advocacy.unm.edu
http://leadership.unm.edu
http://nse.unm.edu
http://dos.unm.edu

